




Dear Club Members,

Welcome to the 2022 Fall/Winter issue of Club Traveler magazine! Though cooler temperatures, fall leaves 
and the end of year tend to bring themes of reflection and gratitude, I can’t help but look ahead with a 
feeling of excitement for what’s to come for our Owners and Members. 

These past two years alone, we’ve accomplished much to celebrate. From HGV’s acquisition of Diamond 
Resorts to the launch of HGV Max, Hilton Vacation Club and HGV Ultimate Access, and the opening of new 
Hilton Grand Vacations Club and Hilton Club properties in Maui, Sesoko and New York, it’s certainly an 
exciting time to be a Member. I am thrilled that with each initiative, your travel options are expanded further. 
To help you explore those options, we’ve packed this issue with inspiration geared toward making your travel 
dreams come true.  

California Dreaming
Our dreamy cover story takes you on an epic road trip of the Golden State, with stops in San Francisco, Santa 
Cruz, Santa Barbara, Los Angeles, Carlsbad and San Diego. From beaches to mountains and deserts to vibrant 
cities, California provides the perfect backdrop for a memorable vacation experience. Read along for tips on 
how to make this ultimate California road trip a reality.   

Beach State of Mind
Our second feature story explores the dynamic resort city of Myrtle Beach, South Carolina — the perfect 
seaside destination no matter the season. While the summer months allow for soaking up the sun oceanfront 
or immersing yourself in nature via kayaking or garden strolls, winter temperatures are pleasant enough to 
walk along the boardwalk, play a round of golf and dine at top restaurants without the hustle and bustle of 
summer crowds.  

Expand Your Travel Horizons
Travel inspiration abounds later in this issue in “Checking In,” with three options for a winter wonderland-
inspired stay. If you’re looking for outdoor fun for every season, discover “One City, Five Ways: Lake Tahoe.” 
We also deliver “6 Reasons to Visit … Scottsdale,” spotlighting a desert playground perfect for fall or winter 
travel. And finally, our two-day itinerary showcases world-class skiing in a charming mountain retreat in “48 
Hours in … Park City.” 

It has been my pleasure meeting many of you during my travels with HGV this year. I wish you many future 
years of making wonderful travel memories with us. And I hope that you and yours have a wonderful holiday 
season and blissful new year! 

Happy and safe travels, 
 
 

Stan Soroka
Executive Vice President & Chief Customer Officer

















































48 hours in … Park City, Utah
From world-class skiing to strolling Park City’s historic Main Street,  
fall and winter are a magical time in this charming mountain retreat
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